Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday, September 16, 2015 6:00pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Kathy Hagen, Jody Hathaway, Daric Weimer Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens:

None

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite The board approved the minutes for August. Motion by Hagen, second by Byers. All ayes. The board approved the claim registers for August totaling \$26,994.13. Motion by Weimer, second by Hagen. All ayes.

Unfinished business:

The repair of the water gun fixture at the splash pad was covered by warranty.

New Business:

The splash pad is shut down. Gates will be put up for security.

Other Business:

Discussion was held regarding the storm water project on Lincolnway. The quilt garden and some of Pettit Park property has been torn up and will be replaced upon completion of the project.

Programs:

Flag Football games began on Saturday, September 12 with 8 teams.

A Punt, Pass & Kick competition was held on Saturday, September 12. There were 10 participants and the winners will advance to the regional competition in Mishawaka on October 17.

This session of Senior Fitness has 19 participants.

The Group Fitness class has 23 participants.

Youth Basketball registration began today for grades 3, 4 & 5.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15pm. Motion by Byers, second by Hathaway. All ayes.

President of Park Board

Brian Hite

Secretary of Park Board

Daric Weimer